

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT
DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: Willie Donwell, Administrator, Board of Review

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

DATE: October 10, 2022

RE: Request to Re-Appoint District 5 Board of Review Appointee Maria

Muhammad

The office of Detroit City Council President Mary Sheffield is requesting to reappoint our District 5 Board of Review Appointee, Maria Muhammad, for the term January 1, 2023 through December 31, 2024.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Yvonne Ragland from my office at yvonne.ragland@detroitmi.gov.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk